


This year's Prom theme is "A Walk Down 

Memory Lane."  For this theme they are in 

need of photos of current junior and 

seniors. These photos can be from any age, 

group or individual.  Please make sure 

they are school appropriate.  All photos 

need to be emailed to Mrs. Gilmour by 

March 4th.  For more information check 

your email.



Attention all Japanese club 

members, The field trip 

permission slip and money 

are due Monday. Please 

turn them in to room 109.



French Club will be hosting a Mardi 

Gras party Wednesday, February 

27th, right after school. There will be 

delicious themed food and a King 

Cake. They will also crown a Mardi 

Gras King or Queen! Everyone is 

welcome! Non-members must pay $2 

to attend! 



Good luck to the choir 

department on their 

performances at State Solo 

Ensemble tomorrow at 

Perry Meridian High 

School. 


